
August 10 meeting at 1:30 in Capitol to discuss social security number use by government agencies

Drafts to be discussed address the use by state and local governments of social security numbers and inclusion
of government agencies in the breach notification statutes that now apply to business -- 30-14-1704, MCA, for
most businesses and 33-19-321, MCA, for the insurance industry. Drafts will be available on this website under
legislation-- 2007 proposals:
http://leg.mt.gov/css/committees/interim/2005_2006/econ_affairs/Committee_legislation/Committee_legislation
_2006.asp

The meeting is to be on August 10 from 1:30 p.m. to 3:30 p.m. in Room 102 of the Capitol. 
For more information call 406-444-3594 or email Pat Murdo at pmurdo@mt.gov.


